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CAMPUS CASH BONANZA:

Some of our staff participate by enrolling their kids in the Child 
Care Services here on campus.  We can all participate in raising 
$$ for this non-profit organization AND enter to win cash!!  
Here's how -

Enter by yourself at $50/each ticket

Enter with a group of 10 staff at $5/each ticket

Enter with a group of 5 staff for $10/each ticket

HELP THEM . . . YOU MAY WIN . . .

The total pot is $15,000 FIRST PRIZE
Then $2000 SECOND PRIZE
Then $1000 THIRD PRIZE
Then $500 FOURTH PRIZE

$200 Two prizes 
$100 Four prizes

The drawing is on May 1, 2008 and you don't have to be present to win !

TO PARTICIPATE PLEASE SEE CONNIE (IN CRR APRIL 10 -18)
OR MARYANNE (IN DIRECTOR'S OFFICE APRIL 21-25)


